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Monday 22nd November 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

COVID UPDATE 
 

Thank you to everyone who is phoning in and clearly following the advice that we have been asked to 
implement by Public Health England. Although positive cases are still in school, numbers have 
decreased slightly. 
 
As the measures look like they may be starting to work, we have been advised by Public Health 
England to continue with them until further notice and to continue with the daily LFTs every 
morning before school for every child. Any child with symptoms/positive LFT must book a PCR 
test, along with any siblings/close contacts. 
 
With that in mind, we have been advised to postpone the School Disco again and the Christmas Fair too. 
We will rearrange a date for the disco when it is safe to do so and the PTA will let us know alternative 
arrangements for the School Fair. 
 
We still hope for other events planned from the 10th December onwards to go ahead. Of course, these 
will also be subject to Public Health England advice.  
 
Thank you again for your support. Hopefully, the cases continue to fall and we can get back to normal 
soon. 
 
 
Mr Parry and the Thorniest Team. 
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